
From: Keith Curry <kcurry@compton.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 12:15 PM 
Subject: President/CEO Message - December 2, 2020 (re: Grocery Boxes) 
Importance: High 
 
 
Campus Community,             
 
As mentioned in the President/CEO Message – November 30, 2020, we requested an extension 
to our partnership with Sunrise Produce. Yesterday, we received news that we will be able to 
distribute 1,200 30-pound grocery boxes at the east Greenleaf Boulevard entrance between noon 
and 5:00 p.m. on the following dates: 
 

• Thursday, December 3, 2020  
• Thursday, December 10, 2020  
• Thursday, December 17, 2020  
• Wednesday, December 23, 2020 

 
Students must show their Compton College student ID or a copy of their fall 2020 class 
schedule. The grocery boxes are available on a first-come, first-served basis, while supplies last. 
Compton College employees are also invited to pick up a box at the Greenleaf entrance. Drive-
thru and walk-up service are available. 
 
Please share this information with your students and remind them to check their @compton.edu 
emails for more information. All student communications are available on the Student 
Communications and Information webpage. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Keith Curry, Ed.D. 
(preferred pronouns: he/him/his) 
President/CEO 
Compton College 
 

http://www.compton.edu/adminandoperations/presidentceo/messages/november-30-2020.aspx
http://www.compton.edu/adminandoperations/campuspolice/student-info-communications.aspx
http://www.compton.edu/adminandoperations/campuspolice/student-info-communications.aspx

